
 

House leadership has reversed course and will not bring the chamber back into session next week. 

House Majority Leader Steny Hoyer made the announcement this morning, citing advice from the Capitol physician 
and a continuing increase in coronavirus cases in the Washington, D.C., area. 

"We made a judgment that we will not come back next week but that we hope to come back very soon," Hoyer said. 
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